
 

 

28 November 2022 

NewGen Power Kwinana Pty Ltd 

2022 asset management system review 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the 2022 asset management system review report 
for NewGen Power Kwinana Pty Ltd’s (NPK) electricity generation licence EGL3. 

NPK manages the Kwinana Power Station, a 327.8 MW combined-cycle, gas-fired power station 
located at the Kwinana industrial estate, 30 kilometres south of Perth. 

The ERA’s decision 

The ERA considers that NPK has an effective asset management system.  

The ERA has decided to maintain the review period at 60 months. The next review will cover the 
period 1 August 2022 to 31 July 2027, with the report due to be provided by 31 October 2027.  

Review findings 

The assessment of the 12 asset management system processes prescribed in the ERA’s 2019 Audit 
and Review: Electricity and Gas Licence did not identify any asset management system deficiencies.  
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